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Janki Devi Memorial College Alumnae Association organised , the book launch of "Hundred 

Voices - सौ स्वर," on 10th February 2024 at 11:00 am in the Seminar Hall of Janki Devi 

Memorial College. 

The event commenced with a felicitation ceremony, honouring the esteemed members of the 

executive body including Dr. Poonam Sharma, Prof. Swati Pal, Prof. Sandhya Garg 

(President of the Alumni Association), and Dr. Sharda Sharma Gautam. Prof. Sandhya Garg 

extended her gratitude by felicitating the principal Prof. Swati Pal.  Former president of the 

alumnae association Dr. Poonam Sharma was warmly welcomed by Prof. Swati Pal. The 

Senior Vice President, Dr. Sharda Sharma Gautam was also felicitated by the principal. 

The welcome address was delivered by Prof. Sandhya Garg, President of the Alumnae 

Association, marking the official launch of "Hundred Voices - सौ स्वर." The Principal then 

addressed the audience, emphasising the college's ideals and value system, encouraging 

everyone to take pride in their college. 

Dr. Punita Sharma shared insights into her life lessons gained at Janki Devi Memorial 

College.Thereafter, all the authors of the book were felicitated by the executive body 

members of the Alumnae Association. Dr. Sharda Sharma Gautam and Dr. Poonam Sharma 

also delivered their  address, sharing their thoughts and experiences. 

 



The event concluded with a vote of thanks delivered by Prof. Sudha Upadhyay, Vice 

Principal of Janki Devi Memorial College, expressing gratitude to each individual for their 

contribution to the success of the event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


